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Press Release 

Arunachal Pradesh Staff Selection Board had conducted the Combined 
Graduate Level (CGL) Examination, 2021 for the post of UDCs under various 
Districts and Government Departments on 1st of August, 2021. A Civil Society 
Organisation brought to the notice of the Board that the use of the word "Hill 
Miri" as an option in a question in the said Examination had hurt the 
sentiments of a section of tribal society of Arunachal Pradesh. 

The Board assures all concerned that it was unintentional and it shall strive to 
ensure that questions referring to local tribal names of Arunachal Pradesh are 
moderated in conformity with officially accepted usage. The Board has issued 
SOP to avoid recurrence of such cases in future . 
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